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West Bengal Board of Secondary Education
Nivedita Bhawan, DJ-8, Sector-II, Salt Lake, Kolkata — 700091

To No. D.S.(C)/215/23
The Heads of the Institution of Date : 12.12.2023

All the Recognised Secondary Schools -
Under West Bengal Board of Secondary Education

NOTIFICATION

The undersigned is directed to notify all the recognized Secondary Schools in the state of
West Bengal that the WBBSE has undertaken to update “School-wise Teachers’ Information”
through online. This step is being taken on an urgent basis to make the data already available with
the Board of all teachers of such schools’ update, thus making it, more inclusive and efficient. This
exercise of updating (like, contact number, Qualification, Experience.) will not only help the
recognized schools to fulfill its statutory obligation towards the students, but also will make the
outcome of the evaluation process relatively more error free without delaying the declaration of the
results of the largest public examination it conducts.

In view of the above a website portal, namely www.wbbsedata.com will be functional for
online verification of School-wise Teacher’s Data of respective schools. A detailed instruction for
such addition/verification/editing of data is reflected in the said website’s homepage in
“INSTRUCTION?” tab. Login process for all schools are same (as mentioned in INSTRUCTION).
For any query regarding login please feel free to mail us at examwbbse@gmail.com. Every
submission should furnish the School Index number & Contact number of Head of the Institution in
the email sent to the Board, for speedy disposal of the issues raised.
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You are, therefore, directed to follow the instruction and verifivedit the teachers’ data of
Your_institution within 10 days. The website will be functioning on and fromlla.m., 13"
December, 2023 (Wednesday) to 2 p.m. on 22" December, 2023 (Friday).All/any case of non-
compliance or non-cooperation in any form by the school authority in this regard shall attract
appropriate and immediate redressal actions from the side of Board. Please note, it is a priority of all
concerned that understanding, sensitivity and cooperation towards the smooth and successful conduct
of this process of updating the ‘School-wise Teachers’ Information’ is a urgent requirement.
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